Officials Committee Report

Pacific Association Board of Athletics Meeting - January 19, 2010

From our Association, thirteen Officials were selected to participate in USATF National Championship events during 2010.

Training Clinics are under way, with 46 trainees attending the clinics at American River College on January 9, 2010. Additional Clinics are being offered at UC Davis on January 23, Serra High on January 24, with hands on clinics being conducted during all comers meets at Los Gatos High, and Cal during February.

At the request of North Coast Officials, an additional Introduction to Officiating Clinic will be held on February 7, 2010 in McKinleyville.

A reminder to all, our Association is hosting the National Club Championship at San Francisco State in July, and the USATF Masters and Junior Olympics later that same month in Sacramento.

Respectfully submitted,

John Murray

Chair